
I believe that imposition of indefinite delays or blocking by defacto denials in the utilization of rights guaranteed to Citizens of Oregon 
by the Bill of Rights, by making them dependent upon the funding, staffing, scheduling, systems, and data operated by various 
departments at the state level are unacceptable burdens upon exercise of that right - in this case the Second Amendment to the US 
Constitution.  An "instant background check", including the citizen providing evidence of such rigorous legal checks being in place 
for existing licensing such as a CHL/CCW permit, FFL approval status, or State Drivers License, can provide evidence of 
presence/lack of criminal history.  


